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Reunions

Looking back and looking forward...
Our graduating class of 2025 will be walking across the stage on Friday, May 16th.  Perhaps you
remember that feeling of excitement in the celebration, relief to have High School behind you, and
apprehension about what the future holds.  Master’s Academy prepares students to walk in the
confidence of knowing who they are in Christ.  
Twenty-one seniors will soon be Master’s Academy alumni. They are headed to Liberty University, UF,
IRSC, the military, and the workforce.  Each has a unique story, each has a calling from God, and each
will take with them the memories made here at Master’s Academy.
What memories or significant moments from your time at Master’s do you recall?  What experiences
from Master’s Academy influence you still today?  We want to hear YOUR story!
Reach out to n.cook@mastersvb.org or j.aylor@mastersvb.org and share YOUR story.
If you are in town, join us for the Class of 2025 Commencement ceremony on Friday, May 16th at
6:30 PM in the Pathway Church worship center.

Two alumae have volunteered to help coordinate a reunion.
If you are interested in helping out, please email
n.cook@mastersvb.org.  If you do not live locally, that’s
okay!  We need helpers to plan/coordinate and this may be
done remotely.  Please prayerfully consider this volunteer
opportunity.

SPRING 2025



MAKE A GIFT TO HONOR/REMEMBER
SOMEONE SPECIAL

NEWS AND UPDATES FROM ALUMNI
Denver Howes (Class of 2019) shares that he is married and he and his wife, Mallory,
have started a Brightway Insurance Agency right here in Vero Beach on the island.

Brooke Smith (Class of 2019) reports that she transitioned to her new role as a NICU
nurse.  Also, Brooke got married on March 1, 2025.  Congratulations!

Do you have news or updates you would like to share?  We would love to hear what you
are up to with your education, career, family, or other milestones.
Email n.cook@mastersvb.org.

Is there someone whom you would like to remember or honor in
a special way?  Did someone special influence or help make
your education experience possible?  Perhaps you would like to
thank your parents or grandparents for entrusting Master’s
Academy with your education.  Make a gift to the Annual Fund or
Patriot Scholarship Fund and then email n.cook@mastersvb.org
to request a honor/remembrance form. We will send a card on
your behalf.

www.mastersvb.org
772.794.4655
1115 58th Avenue, Vero Beach, FL  32966

GIVE AT MASTERSVB.ORG
OR USE THE QR CODE.

THANK YOU!

THROWBACK PHOTO:

DO YOU RECOGNIZE ANYONE IN
THIS PHOTO FROM 2015?

GO PATRIOTS!


